
NOTICE OF HEARING BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF HIGHLAND 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing, at which all interested persons will be heard, will be 

held before the City Council of the City of Highland, California, at the City Hall Donahue Council 

Chambers, 27215 Base Line, Highland, California, on the 14th day of February, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. or 

as soon thereafter, regarding the following: 

 

2017-2018 CDBG Program - The prioritization of the Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for Fiscal Year 2017-2018. 

 

If any matter proposed herein is challenged in court, there may be a limitation to raising only those 

issues at the public hearing described herein, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of 

Highland at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

 

Any person affected by this matter, or interested in commenting, may submit written comments to 

the City Clerk before the hearing or may appear and be heard in support or opposition at the time of 

the hearing, or may contact the City Clerk at 27215 Base Line, Highland, during normal business 

hours.   

 

The proposed CDBG projects are available for inspection at the above address. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


